
New method for using the copse at Churston 

 

We have worked hard to provide a method for utilising the copse at the side of the field at Churston, to 

allow for the uptake we have seen in its use. The new course is strictly one way, and entry will be from half 

way down the field at roughly the 60m marker. 

 

To facilitate this if club members are using the open field at the same time then let the range captain know 

of your intentions to use the copse and wait for the whistle to blow three times, signifying arrow 

collection. Use this time to enter the copse, field captain please wait until they are safely inside the copse 

before resuming your session. 

 

 

It should be noted that the course is strictly one way and there is no re-entry to the open field via this 

route. 



 

Follow way markers to orange pegs:  

 Follow the course, from orange peg to orange peg via the white arrows and orange additional guiding 

tape. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Until you reach the final shot (currently the dragon)  



 

 

 



Then wait where you can see the shooting line, until the end of shooting has finished and exit after the 

three whistles during arrow collection. Remember this course is strictly one way and you cannot re-enter 

via the route you have just left. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have time left in your booking slot and wish to shoot the course again, then repeat the whole 

process and re-enter at the 60m line. 


